
 
 

 
 
 
To:  Planning Commission 
 
From:  Loren Gordon, City Planner  
 
Date:  Jan. 18, 2024 
 
Subject: Change Memo for the Jan. 18 Planning Commission meeting  
 
 
ITEM 8A – Nash Residence  
 
The applicant withdrew their application after the distribution of the planning commission packet.  
 


